

18th May 1967.

Mr. Hornfield Cottage, Barton Lane

Meeting opened at 7.30pm.

Present

Chairman. Mr Harep. / Chairman Mr Davis

Secretary Mr Toon, Treasurer Mrs Wilson

Committee Miss Hodgson Mr Broadbuck Mr Spink

Mr Waco Mr Mapletoft. Mr Leadbetter.

The minutes were read and passed as correct. The Secretary then read the mail and. ~~proposed~~ read in detail a letter

from G.T.T.A. amending the Service Rule.

A letter from the Northern Coach (Mr P. Simpson) was discussed at the meeting. Mr Simpson requested that the hcp should meet him on Thurs.

8th June to discuss and see the Hall which was chosen for the rally.

The following Halls were recommended
1. Baxford's

2. RAC Spittalgate

3. ST. Hugh's.

Mr Davis to let the committee know ~~Asp~~ if ~~Darford's~~ ^{was} available.

Youth Division

It was decided to approach Mr P. Towle to discuss any Snag's which would arise if this Division was formed.

A.G.M. Gordon

Mr Spink's suggested that at the moment the lge rules were very flexible on the subject of voting (re lge Constitution and rules)

The committee chairman then asked for ideas in which this problem could be solved.

A Proposition was made by (Sec) McToon and seconded by Mr headbetter.

That each club should have 1. vote

Per ~~lge~~ Division.

Mrs Wilson (Tee) Seconded by (Ven) McDan Made amendment to this proposal.

In which every reg. member should be allowed to vote.

After long drawn out discussion both these Propositions were put to the vote and the amendment was defeated unimously. The chairman then recommended that the proposition should be put on the agenda as a committee recommendation to the clubs.

Re closing dates for entries to league the closing date will be 31st Aug. Proposed Mr Mapletott Seconded Mr Toon carried.

Meeting closed 9.45 pm.